
What we are up to  

This week (11th- 15th)  

We have read ‘The Gingerbread Man’ story and … made 
our very own gingerbread people! We had so much fun 
mixing up the ingredients, cutting them out and decorating 
them.  

We have also been learning the routines and boundaries of 
school life and have shown great skills with keeping our 
areas tidy and using kind words with our new friends.    

Please turn over to see photos. 

Next week (18th- 22nd)  

Next week, we will be reading a book …  

It is called ‘Who are you?’ as part of our very first Literacy 
unit. This is all about celebrating what makes us unique!  

We will also be starting our maths sessions where we are 
learning how to subitise! This is knowing instantly using 
our quick eyes how many dots there are on some dice.   

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics and handwriting: 

We will be starting phonics next week, learning a 
sound a day! So please do ask your children what 
sound they have learnt each day to ensure they 

remember it. Also, this week we will be playing games 
to help us identify different sounds and understand 

rhyme, so if you could practise this at home that would 
be fantastic. We appreciate all your help in this. 

Regular reminders! 

 

- If you’re interested in becoming a part of Friends of 
Glenfield (FOG), please speak to Mrs Hanley, 

Hedgehogs teaching assistant.  

- Reading books will be given out on Friday the 22nd 

of September. 

– Please remember book bags every day so important 
messages and bump notes don’t get lost. 

Thank you so much. 

 



 

 

      

 

  

 

 

  

Thank you 
for your 

continued 
support.  

The Year R 
team 


